Message

From: Simon Lawrence [slawrence@rydon.co.uk]

Sent: 06/03/2015 10:45:39

To: 'David Bradbury' [DavidBradbury@jswright.co.uk]; Paul.Hanson@rbkc.gov.uk; John.hoban@rbkc.gov.uk

CC: Simon O'Connor [SOConnor@rydon.co.uk]; Neil Crawford [Neil@studioe.co.uk]

Subject: RE: Grenfell Tower - AOV Technical Submission

Attachments: 1279 SEA (04) 103 Rev10 - Proposed Walkway Plan.pdf.pdf; 1279 SEA (04) 102 Rev09 - Proposed Mezzanine

Plan.pdf, pdf; (04) 104 Rev07 - Proposed Walkway+1 Plan.pdf; (04) 101 Rev06 - Proposed Ground Floor Plan.pdf

Hi Paul,

Further to our telephone conversation please find attached the preliminary floor plans of the lower floors within Grenfell so you can see that the strategy hasn't changed from our meeting. We haven't formally issued these to yourself because we are still in the process of finalising the new AOV duct route through the lower floors (flat side or lobby side). It is still outstanding as we have had some structural issues to take into consideration around building these shafts. Either way the AOV grill location on each lower floor will still feed the same lobby area.

We were hoping that you would be able to give us the ok on the information contained in the email below so we can start purchasing and installing the new system to the existing floors (where we are using existing duct). Then provide the final plans for final sign off.

Any questions then please either contact myself, Dave Bradbury (for AOV technical queries) or Neil Crawford (architectural queries regarding the builders work)

Regards

Simon Lawrence, ACIOB, MInstLM Contracts Manager

T M

From: David Bradbury [mailto:DavidBradbury@jswright.co.uk]

Sent: 19 January 2015 16:04

To: Paul.Hanson@rbkc.gov.uk; John.hoban@rbkc.gov.uk

Cc: Simon Lawrence; Simon O'Connor; M.Smith@maxfordham.com; Terence McLaughlin; Alan Whyte

Subject: Grenfell Tower - AOV Technical Submission

Paul / John,

Further to our meeting and ongoing discussions regarding the AOV system at Grenfell Tower, we have the pleasure of submitting the technical submission from our specialists PSB.

On review of the attached, if you have any comments or questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Dave Bradbury Design Manager Head Office

JS WRIGHT & CO LTD, CELEBRATING 125 YEARS, 1890 - 2015

One of the Leading Mechanical & Plumbing Design & Installation Companies in the UK

Head Office - J S Wright & Co Ltd, The Atlas Building, 16 Portland Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5RX London Office - J S Wright & Co Ltd, 1 Northumberland Avenue, London, WC2N 5BW Tel:

Bristol Office - J S Wright & Co. Ltd, Trym Lodge, 1 Henbury Road, Westbury-on-Trym, Bristol, BS9 3HQ Tel:

The contents of this email and any attachments are the property of J S Wright & Co Limited and are for the confidential use of the named recipient(s) only. They may be legally privileged and should not be communicated to or relied upon by any person without our express written consent. If you are not an addressee please notify us immediately at mailto:iswright@iswright.co.uk Any files attached to this email will have been checked with virus detection software before transmission. However, you should carry out your own virus check before opening any attachment. J S Wright & Co Limited accepts no liability for any loss or damage which may be caused by software viruses.



This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.claranet.co.uk	
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com	
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com	